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ATC – Potential Tariff Filing

• ATC reviewed its operating agreements,  
associated tariffs and operational procedures to 
determine what changes, if any, were needed 
prior to Day 2 market start up. 

• Process is still on-going in several areas, 
waiting for input from member utilities 
regarding how they wish to proceed in the 
future.
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ATC – Potential Tariff Filing

• ATC is planning to seek FERC approval to extend 
redispatch and must-run provisions under limited 
circumstances when MISO begins Day 2 market 
operation

• In the event the MISO implements its reversion plan (i.e:  market is 
not in operation for a period of time), ATC could:

– Implement redispatch using its current Attachment K procedures
– Implement must-run provisions of must run agreement

• Tariff filing
– Filing expected in early March
– Filing will seek to continue current Attachment K procedures
– Filing will seek to extend the provisions of the must run agreements 

beyond 2005.  
– Appropriate arrangements for designating must-run units would be 

made in by November 1 of the prior year


